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Infinite Herbs, LLC Voluntarily Recalls 2.5-Ounce Fresh Organic Basil Sold From February 1 Through

April 6 Because of Possible Health Risk

http://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/infinite-herbs-llc-voluntarily-recalls-25-ounce-fresh-organic-basil-sold-february-1-through-april-

6

Infinite Herbs LLC of Miami, Florida, is voluntarily recalling 2.5-ounce packages of Infinite Herbs fresh organic basil sold between February 1 and April 6, 2024,

and bearing the UPC 8 18042 02147 7 (see photos below) because they have the potential to be contaminated with Salmonella
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